
 
 
 

Public Notice 

Town of Boulder Junction 

Vilas County 

Temporary Weight Restrictions 

 

Pursuant to Wisconsin Statute 349.16, the Boulder Junction Town Chairman has 

ordered that load limits will go into effect on all town roads beginning on the same 

day as on county highways.  Depending on weather this may be as early as March 

18
th

.  Load limits will remain in effect until individual road conditions warrant their 

removal.  Weight limits shall be as posted on individual roads.  You are hereby 

requested to have deliveries made and services performed prior to March 18
th

.  

Contact Town Chairman Charlie Spencer at 715-385-2802 for permission to access. 

Road weight restrictions will be enforced by local law enforcement.   

   

 /s/ Kendra Moraczewski 

 Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 


